
I see you will be having a work session on HB 2022. I entered Testimony for the public hearing and 

would like to add a clarification on the generality of the name "Oregon Online", when I mentioned this 

to a school board member, he smirked and stated the name could be taken for anything, even online 

gambling! 

 

If the name is going to distinguish that it is not reflective of a school district, then it at least mentions 

that it os a school online program. 

 

I suggest that "Oregon Online School" might be appropriate. 

 

Thank you for your consideration during the work session. 

 

Robert Sowdon 

Oregon Citizens Lobby 

 


